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Appeal of Brad Nilles, Calabash Properties, to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 549 SELBY AVENUE.

We are appealing this building's recent classification as a vacant building because it has been fully renovated
and is ready for immediate occupancy (by hearing date of February 7).

January 11, 2012

Matt Dornfeld

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Brad Nilles, Calabash Properties, to a Vacant Building Registration
Notice at 549 SELBY AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the
testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal and waive the
building fee for 90 days; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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